
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: September 23, 2019 
 
To: All Clergy and Religious, Parish Secretaries, Business Managers, 

Social Justice Ministers, Directors of Faith Formation, Campus 
Ministers 

 
From: Kat Doyle, Director of Justice and Peace Ministries 
 Office of Life, Dignity and Justice 
 
Re: 2020 CRS Rice Bowl Materials 

           
 

In an effort to be good stewards of their resources, earlier this month Catholic 
Relief Services contacted every parish and school in their database of Rice Bowl 
material recipients to determine if they still intend to participate in Rice Bowl.  
Those who do not respond by mid-October or respond in the negative will be 
removed from the database. 
 
If your parish or school community received this mailing and intends to 
participate in Rice Bowl during Lent 2020, please respond in the affirmative as 
soon as possible and let CRS know of any edits to your order that you may 
need. 
 
We will send another memo later this fall with information about CRS Rice 
Bowl orders for next year for any communities who are interested in 
participating for the first time or for those who were removed from the 
database, but still want to participate. 
 
For questions about CRS Rice Bowl or any Catholic Relief Services 
programming in the Archdiocese of Atlanta, please contact Jayna Hoffacker, 
Justice & Peace Ministries Program Coordinator, at jhoffacker@archatl.com or 
404-920-7898. 
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